
From: David Laracy <DLaracy@foxboroughfire.com>  
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2023 11:23 AM 
To: Paige Duncan <PDuncan@foxboroughma.gov> 
Subject: Re: Walnut Street 
 
We are good with the project as designed.  
Dave 
 
Deputy Chief David Laracy 
Fire Prevention 
Foxborough Fire & Rescue 
8 Chestnut Street 
Foxborough, MA 02035 
  
Office: 508-543-1230 


